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The flowers on Main Altar and both side Altars have been 
designated in honor of the Wedding of Katelyn Miller and Allen 
Sant. Congratulations! 
 
                  
Sat. 5:30p.m. Richard P. & Jason Jacoby   
Sun.  7:30a.m. The People of the Parish 
           10:00a.m. Living & deceased members of DCHS 
   Class of 1956 
Mon.     8:00a.m.   Joseph & Stella Miller 
Tues. 8:00a.m. Raymie Feeser 
Wed.  8:00a.m. Living & deceased members of Harold & 
   Anna Mary Smith family 
Thurs. 8:00a.m.  Earl “Wayne” Gamble 
Fri. 8:00a.m. Keith A. Adams 
Sat. 5:30p.m. Richard J. Smith 
Sun. 7:30a.m. Mary Gebhart 
            10:00a.m. People of the Parish 
    

  
                                                                                       

Sat. June 15th        5:30p.m.   Dave and Sue Schaffer 
Sun. June 16th       7:30a.m.   Mike and Deb Robinson 
                 10:00a.m.   The Stonesifer family 
 

This weekend the Second Collection will be the Pentecost 
Collection. Please be generous. 
 

Congratulations to our Parishioner Katelyn Miller who married Allen 
Sant here Saturday. May God bless their new lives together! 

 

Pastors Column: As our nation remembers the 75th anniversary of 
the Allied invasion of Normandy, I am presenting a portion of the 
prayer said by the President during his national radio address on 
June 6, 1944: 
Almighty God: Our sons, pride of our nation, this day have set upon 
a mighty endeavor, a struggle to preserve our Republic, our religion, 
and our civilization, and to set free a suffering humanity. 
Lead them straight and true; give strength to their arms, stoutness 
to their hearts, steadfastness in their faith. 
They will need Thy blessings. Their road will be long and hard. For 
the enemy is strong… 
Some will never return. Embrace these, Father, and receive them, 
Thy heroic servants, into Thy kingdom. 
And for us at home -- fathers, mothers, children, wives, sisters, and 
brothers of brave men overseas, whose thoughts and prayers are 
ever with them -- help us, Almighty God, to rededicate ourselves in 
renewed faith in Thee in this hour of great sacrifice… 
Thy will be done, Almighty God. 
Amen. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A&B Religious & Gift Shop will be closing as of June 29th. If you 
have a VALID Gift Certificate, please redeem prior to closing. No 
CASH refunds will be given for certificates. We truly appreciate your 
support through the years, may God Bless you. 
 

There are still times available to sign-up for pictures for our 
Church Directory. You can reserve a time on the link on our 
website, www.sacredheartbasilica.com For more assistance contact 
Keith Rider at 717-524-8606 or email krider65@comcast.net  
 

50th Wedding Anniversary Mass Reminder: 
The Office of Family and Respect Life Ministries is making the final 
arrangements for the 50th Wedding Anniversary Mass on July 14th. If 
you have not already done so, please return your response card.  
If you have any questions, please contact Kate Neri at 717-657-
4804 ext. 317 or KNeri@hbgdiocese.org. 
 

The Annual Delone Catholic Music Association’s Carnival will 
be held Mon. June 10th – Sat. June 15th beginning at 6:00p.m. 
Call the school office at 717-637-5969 for more information. 
 

Help is needed to clean the Church Thurs. June 13th at 9:00a.m. 
Please bring a rag and bucket. 
 

Delone Catholic Athletic Association announces a Field 
Hockey Sports Camp. It will be held Mon. June 17th – 21st from 
4:30 ~ 7:30p.m. for girls in grades 5 ~ 9. Registration forms can 
be found under QuickLinks at www.delonecatholic.org  
 

Pat Flaherty, Delone Catholic Alumnus and Offensive Line 
Coach for the Miami Dolphins presents the Mason Dixon 
Lineman Clinic at Delone’s Flaherty Field on Sat. June 22nd 
from 9:00a.m. – 1:00p.m. This clinic is for boys entering grades 7 – 
12. Coach Flaherty will personally run drills and teach offensive line 
techniques. For more information and registration forms email the 
website masondisxonclinic@gemail.com  
 

All are welcome to join our Parishioner Wendy McCall in Our 
Lady's Chapel on Sat. June 22nd at 10:00a.m to pray the rosary 
and read the monthly message from Jesus, as given to Anne, a 
lay Apostle. For more information, call Wendy at 717-476-6435. 
Check out the website: www.directionforourtimes.org. 
 

Qua Vadis Days is a retreat for young men ages 15 – 25 to  

 

discern the Father’s will for you. It is a time of recreation,  
fellowship, prayer and discussion to help you explore Our Lord’s call 
in your life. It will be held Sun. June 23rd – 27th at Mt. St. Mary’s 
University and Seminary in Emmitsburg, MD. For more 
information call the Office of Vocations 717-657-4804 ext.282 or 
email vocations@hbgdiocese.org you can download forms at 
www.hbgdiocese.org/vocations  
 

Fiat Days is a retreat for young women ages 15 – 25 who want 
to learn more about consecrated live, deepen their faith, and to 
better discern God’s call in their lives. It will be held Sun. June 
30th – Wed. July 3rd at Mt. St. Mary’s University and Seminary 
Emmitsburg, MD. For more information call 717-657-4808 ext. 282, 
email vocations@hbgdiocese.org or download the forms at 
www.hbgdiocese.org/vocations  
 

A Mass with Charismatic Prayer for Healing will be held Mon. 
July 1st at 6:30p.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 6084 
W. Canal Rd. Abbottstown. Praise and Worship begin at 6:30 with 
Mass starting at 7:00p.m. Father Dwight Schlaline will be the 
Celebrant. 
 

Join the men of our Parish on the beautiful campus of Mt. St. 
Mary’s University in Emmitsburg, MD the weekend of Aug. 2nd – 
4th for the 41st Annual Men’s Retreat. Father Bill Garrott, St. 
Dominic Priory, Washington DC, will talk about “The Gospel Tool 
Box.” Contact our Parishioner Dick Bettendorf, 717-259-5577 for 
more information or email mensretreat18@comcast.net for 
reservations. 
 

Since June is the month traditionally dedicated by the Church 
to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, below are some quotes of Saints 
that have some significance to us. You will find 2 of the Saints on 
the painting behind the high Altar, Saint Margaret Mary Alocoque 
and Saint Claude del la Colombiere. 
 

“Behold this Heart, what has so loved men.”     
-Jesus to Saint Margaret Mary Alacoque 
 

“Consider often that it is only the humble of heart that can enter into 
the Sacred Heart of Jesus Christ, converse with Him, love Him and 
be loved by Him.” 
-Saint Margaret Mary Alacoque  
 

“Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, teach me an entire forgetfulness of 
myself, since that is the only way one can find entrance to you.” 
-Saint Claude de la Colombiere 
 

“Do not let past things disturb you. Just leave everything in the 
Sacred Heart and begin again with joy.” 
-Saint Teresa of Calcutta 
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